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Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter – Friday 21st December 2018 

We have had a wonderful few weeks of festive activities which have enabled all our lights to truly shine. Pupils from 

Nursery to Year 2 set an extremely high standard when working in their respective teams to showcase their confident 

voices in the Nativities. Year 3 took part in a very mature Festive Concert with poems and songs being read and sung 

with a real sense of enthusiasm and joy.   

We were delighted to be represented by members of the Choir Club at the Mayor’s Carol Concert at Ark Putney School. 

Pupils from Years 1, 2 and 3 sang in front of 500 people in a huge concert hall! Well done to everyone involved. 

Thank you also to FOFW for organising another wonderful Carols By Candlelight event with a fantastic community 

spirit running throughout the evening.  

 

FW NEWS 

FANTASTIC FLOREAT FESTIVITIES! 

 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the staff, parents and Wandsworth Music Service for their 

collaborative efforts in helping our pupils and their confident voices to flourish. Music has been very much part of 

our School Improvement Plan. We are aiming to improve our wider curriculum offer for all pupils so that standards 

in subjects such as Art, Geography and Music match those we achieve in Maths and English.  
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AUTUMN CLUBS 

 

 

                             

 

More photos from the last few weeks. .. 

Well done to all the 

pupils who took part 

in a club this term. 

Pupils were able to 

take part in a series 

of wider curricular 

clubs such as 

Dodgeball, Art and 

Spanish. Do you 

know any club 

providers who would 

be able to serve our 

pupils during the 

Summer Term? If 

you do please email 

info@wandsworth.fl

oreat.org.uk.  

 

mailto:info@wandsworth.floreat.org.uk
mailto:info@wandsworth.floreat.org.uk
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FW NOTICES  

PARENTS! 

Tuesday 15th January 2019 is the 

deadline for your 2019-20 Reception 

Applications to Wandsworth Council. 

Please do make sure you don’t miss the 

deadline as late applications will affect 

your preferences.  

 

 

                             

 

Thank you to FRUIT-FULL 

SCHOOLS for coming into school to 

update the pupils on the plans to plant 

fruit trees in our gardens. We can’t 

wait for the trees to flourish! 

PLANNING AHEAD FOR OUR PUPILS 
 

We are pleased to confirm that a Secondary 
School Transfer Information Evening will 

take place on Wednesday 20th March at 

6pm in the School Hall. Adam Wells, 

Wandsworth Head of Pupil Services, has 

confirmed his attendance. Adam Wells will 

be talking to parents about the Secondary 

Transfer Process and taking questions from 

the audience.  

 

From all of the FW Team, we would like to wish 

you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. We are looking forward to seeing you all in 

2019! 

                             

 

 

CURRICULUM INFORMATION EVENING 

Wednesday 13th March: Year group evening events 

will replace the 2nd Family Learning session of the 

Spring Term for Years 1, 2 & 3. Year 1 @ 5.30pm, 

Year 2 @ 6.15pm and Year 3 @ 7pm. The content 

and purpose of the evening will be communicated to 

parents in due course. 

 

 

 

                             

 

OUR BADGES 

Don’t forget to keep challenging your child to 

earn their Maths Badges. Teachers are ready 

to award the 10/10, 20/20, 2-5-10 and the 

144 Badges at any time! 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

JA
N
U
A
RY

 

Tuesday 8th  8.30am PUPILS RETURN TO SCHOOL - START OF THE SPRING TERM 

Friday 18th 
 

8.30 - 9.30am FOFW COFFEE MORNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 

Tuesday 22nd  
 

8.30 – 9.30am  YEAR 2 FAMILY LEARNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 
 

Friday 25th  
 

8.30 - 9.30am 
   

 3.30   -  4pm  

YEAR 3 FAMILY LEARNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 
 
RECEPTION FOFW CAKE SALE 

Tuesday 29th  8.30 – 9.30am  RECEPTION FAMILY LEARNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 

Wednesday 30th  8.30 – 9.30am YEAR 1 FAMILY LEARNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 
 

FE
BU

A
RY

 

Friday 1st 8.30 – 9.30am NURSERY FAMILY LEARNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 

Friday 8th  
 

8.30 – 9.30am  FOFW COFFEE MORNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 

 

Monday 18th - Friday 22nd  HALF TERM  
 

Monday 25th          8.30am PUPILS RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 26th 
 

8am  SIGN UP FOR A TEACHER & PARENT MEETING                              
(Please enter the School Hall via the Community Garden Entrance) 

M
A
RC

H
 

Tuesday 5th  8.30 – 9.30am NURSERY FAMILY LEARNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 
 

Friday 8th  8.30 – 9.30am RECEPTION FAMILY LEARNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 
 

Wednesday 13th 5.30pm – Year 1  
6.15pm – Year 2  

7pm – Year 3  

CURRICULUM INFORMATION EVENING  
(Please enter the School Hall via the Community Garden Entrance).  
These year group events will replace the 2nd Family Learning session of the Spring 
Term for Years 1, 2 & 3. The content of the evening will be communicated to 
parents in due course.  

Wednesday 20th   6 – 7pm SECONDARY SCHOOL TRANSFER INFORMATION EVENING  
(Please enter the School Hall via the Community Garden Entrance) 
Adam Wells, Head of Pupil Services, will be talking to parents about the current 
process and will be taking questions from the audience.  

Thursday 21st  4 – 7pm TEACHER & PARENT MEETINGS (enter via the School Office) 
 

Friday 22nd  8.30 – 9.30am FOFW COFFEE MORNING (Please enter the School Hall via the playground) 
 

Thursday 28th  4 – 7pm TEACHER & PARENT MEETINGS (enter via the School Office) 
 

Friday 29th  3.30 – 4pm NURSERY FOFW CAKE SALE 
 

A
PR

IL
  

Monday 8th - Friday 19th EASTER HOLIDAYS 
 

Monday 22nd  BANK HOLIDAY (No School) 

Tuesday 23rd  INSET DAY (No School)  

Wednesday 24th   PUPILS RETURN TO SCHOOL  


